MEMO

To:
Speech-Language Pathologists

From:
Shelly Wier, Speech-Language Pathology Consultant, Easter Seals Outreach Program

Date:
October 22, 2004
Re:
Fall 2004 Videoconference
I will be offering a short videoconference workshop on October 14, 2004, entitled “Eligibility Criteria and Due Process:  A Review for New SLPs,” which will present a review of the current regulations and required paperwork, from referral to dismissal, regarding provision of speech and language services in Arkansas public schools.  Note:  The content for this workshop remains unchanged from that which was presented in the Fall 2000.

There is no registration fee, however, seating is limited at certain sites so you are encouraged to register as soon as possible.  Three (3.0) Continuing Professional Education hours (CPEs) will be available for the Speech-Language Pathologists attending.  Certificates of attendance will also be available.

This videoconference will be offered on October 14, 2004 from 12:30 to 4:00 at the following educational cooperatives:
Arch Ford Education Service Cooperative – Plumerville

Arkansas River Education Service Cooperative – Pine Bluff

Crowley’s Ridge Educational Cooperative – Harrisburg
Dawson Education Service Cooperative – Arkadelphia

DeQueen/Mena Educational Cooperative – Gillham

Great Rivers Cooperative – Helena

Northcentral Arkansas Education Service Center – Melbourne

Northeast Arkansas Educational Cooperative – Walnut Ridge

Northwest Arkansas Education Service Cooperative – Springdale

South Central Service Cooperative – Camden

Southeast Arkansas Education Service Cooperative – Monticello

Southwest Arkansas Educational Cooperative - Hope

If you have any questions, please call me at (501) 221-8415, or e-mail me at swier@ar.easterseals.com.  Please complete the registration form and return it to:  Rene Whittenburg – Shelly’s Videoconference, Easter Seals Outreach Program, 3920 Woodland Heights Road, Little Rock, AR 72212.  Fax:  (501) 227-3771.

